

CISA NEWSLETTER

July 2023

Welcome to the first CISA Newsletter. What a year it's been! Here at CISA we just wanted to send out a massive thank you to all the parents, friends and relatives who have helped raise money for the school throughout the 2022/2023 school year.

We've had some great events over the last 12 months, here is just a quick highlight of everything we've put on for the children, and in return what we've been able to buy for the school as a result of all your fundraising efforts.

- Thank you from all of the CISA team!

Since October 2022 we've raised ALMOST £8000! Events we've held include:

Film nights Book sales Cake sales Discos

Christmas Jumper Sales Christmas

Christmas Activity Day Shopping Day

Adult Quiz Night

Summer Fair

Lucky Squares Fundraiser

This has meant we've been able to buy:

- 6 x iPads
- · Easter eggs were given to every child
- King Charles III Coronation gifts for every child
- Year 1 ice creams on their school trip
- Year 2 leavers t-shirts
- End of Year performance from Openbox Theatre for all the children
- £3000 towards the library refurbishment





CISA NEWSLETTER

July 2023

In addition to these events, we've also had other donations from local businesses, including Prestige Garage Doors, Security Supplies, Nicola Jane Creates, and Keydell Nurseries, so thank you very much for these very generous donations.



DON'T FORGET!

We're registered with easyfundraising, which means you can help us for FREE.

This works the same way as cashback sites like Quidco and TopCashBack, if you just follow the link through easyfundraising before you buy anything online, we'll get a percentage of your spend back!

Over 7,000 brands will donate to us when you use easyfundraising to shop through them – at no extra cost to yourself! All you need to do is sign up and remember to use easyfundraising whenever you shop online. It's easy and **completely FREE**!

These donations really mount up, so please sign up to support us at:

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/catheringtoninf

We need your help!

If you'd like to get involved with CISA next year, as a committee member or a parent volunteer, our next AGM meeting is happening on Tuesday 12th September at 6pm at the school. Please do come along to find out more about what we can do to help raise funds for the school.

See you in September!

